
St Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                             17th Sunday Ordinary Time                                               July 24th        2011  

                   Parish Office open Monday to Friday 8.45 to 12.45 Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  

Recently Deceased  

 
Mary Walsh 

Frank Mc Sweeney  
Josephine Mc Avinia  

Eamonn Doyle  
Rose Cullen  

Yvonne Campbell  
Imelda Murphy  

 
Anniversaries  

 
Paddy & Lily Barry  
Tom & Peggy Lahiff 

Owen Murray  

John Flynn  
James Doddy  

Adrienne Byrne   
 

 

 

9.10 Mass will 

continue during 

July & August 

but there will be 

NO 5PM 

SUNDAY 

MASS UNTIL SEPTEMBER  

 

This weeks 2nd Collection is a 

specail collection for the people 

of East Africa  

 

 

ARC Cancer Support 

 
ARC Cancer Support is a voluntary 
organisation which offers free, 
professional support to men and 
women affected by cancer and 
those who care for them. Can you 

volunteer your time to help with 
once off/regular fundraising 
activities such as database 

maintenance, planning of events, 
obtaining sponsors, etc? 
Please call Deirdre or Maura 
at 01 830 7333 or 
email deirdre@arccancersup
port.ie /maurag@arccancers
upport.ie . 

The Church Gate Collection 
this weekend is in aid of the 
bone marrow for leukemia 
trust in St James Hospital  

Our next Baptismal 
Course will 
take place on 
Monday next 
July 25th at 
8pm in Parish 
Centre for the parents of 
all babies who will be 
baptised here during 
August  

NOTICES FOR 

NEWSLETTER  

Please email or drop your 

requests for inclusion in weekly 

newsletter  to parish office no 

later than 1pm on Thursdays  

Please note that Parish office 

will be closed for holidays from 

July 31
st
 to Aug 15

th
 if you 

require any notices to be 

placed in newsletter for 7
th

 & 

14
th

 Aug please submit them 

before Friday 29
th

 July  

 

 

International Eucharistic 

Congress Bell  

 

As part of the 

preparations 

for the 

International 

Eucharistic Congress in June 

2012 our application to have 

the Congress Bell visit the 

Parish has been successful . 

The Bell will be in the parish 

on the 13
th

 September 

Parishioners are invited to 

volunteer to carry the Bell on 

the day . Names must be 

submitted to the Parish Office 

before Sunday 31
st
 July   For 

further information contact 

Liam Dolan 4562251 

 

 
 

Cheeverstown House  
Volunteers needed 
Could you give a few 
hours once a month to 
help us maintain the 
gardens within our 
community house?   No 
experience necessary, 
working together as part 
of a team. 
For general inquirers 
contact Joe McLoughlin 
087 2610803 or   Gerry 
O’Connor 01-4993765 
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